
 
 
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 5  – IMPERIAL WHARF NEW RAILWAY STATION 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Steve Hamilton 
 
 (ii) Councillor Jane Law 

 
 
“That this Council: 
 
1. Congratulates the administration and its partners the Royal Borough of Kensington & 
Chelsea and Transport for London, on the recent opening of the new railway station at 
Imperial Wharf. 
 
2. Regrets the years of delay and drift under the previous administration who failed to 
secure adequately funding for the station. 
 
3. Welcomes the new opportunities for residents in Sands End resulting from the new 
transport links”. 
  
 


